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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The British Society for Proteome Research is pleased to announce that it will be offering two 
“MJ Dunn Fellowships” for Ph.D students and early-stage post-doctoral researchers to attend 
the Society’s annual meeting in Nottingham on 2nd-3rd December 2013. 
 
The fellowships are in recognition of the outstanding contribution made by Professor MJ Dunn 
to the field of proteomics and to the British Society of Proteome Research (previously the 
British Electrophoresis Society). 
 
Further details of the meeting are on the Society’s website (www.bspr.org) at: 
http://www.bspr.org 
 
At this stage the BSPR is inviting applications from suitably qualified Ph.D. students and early-
stage post-doctoral researchers (i.e. first post-doc) for Fellowships to support attendance at 
the meeting. 
 
The fellowships will cover the full cost of registration, accommodation and meals during the 
meeting. Applicants and/or their supervisors will be expected to meet the costs of travel 
themselves. 
 
Applicants should be currently or intending to use proteomics in their research and will be 
given an opportunity to make an oral presentation at the meeting.  
 
It is anticipated that the ‘MJ Dunn Fellows” will produce a report of the meeting (by 15th 
January 2014) that will be presented on the BSPR website and may be considered for 
publication in other suitable locations. 
 
Please complete the application form (see: www.bspr.org) and send by e-mail to 
stephen.pennington@ucd.ie  (with “MJ Dunn Fellowship” in the subject line) by Tuesday 1st 
October 2013.  Applications should be accompanied by a separate letter or e-mail of support 
from the applicant’s supervisor – again with “MJ Dunn Fellowship” in the subject line. Late 
applications will not be considered.  Please note applicants must be paid up members of the 
BSPR but can become members for the purpose of applying for a Fellowship.  

http://www.bspr.org/

